
From:  Devin Strecker <Devin@hollywoodbid.org>

Sent time:  09/24/2020 04:55:26 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  
Automatic reply: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. VTT-82152-1A, CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR,
CPC-2018-2115-DA, ENV-2018-2116-EIR

 

Thanks for your e-mail. I am currently on vacation and will not have access to internet often, so until
October 7, if you need assistance, please call the office at 323-463-6767 or contact April Clemmer,
april@hollywoodbid.org. Thank you and stay safe!


